
August 2023

August is filled with excitement!

A new school year is upon us as August 7th marks
the first day of school for many students and
families in Clark County followed by an August
14th start in Washoe County. Counselors,
teachers, and administrators are already working
on getting classrooms and lessons ready for the
new school year and are preparing for excited
students. The hustle and bustle has officially
begun, school supplies are being purchased and
schedules are being sorted. 

Our annual fundraising event, Art of Childhood,
will take place on August 18th at Rancharrah. If
you are not attending the event in person, you can still support us by
buying tickets for the Scheels Raffle online until August 11th and
participating in online bidding for silent auction items starting August
16th. Visit www.artofchildhood.org to stay up to date on all details
for the event. 

At the event, we are looking forward to honoring Kimberly
Weingartner with the Dixie May Philanthropy Award for the amazing
support Kimberly has provided not only to The Children's Cabinet but to
our entire community. Kimberly is a leader who constantly gives back
through her organization, the Katie Grace Foundation, and we are
thrilled to be able to recognize what she has done, and what she
continues to do. 
 
If you have not visited our website please take a few minutes to
browse our information which includes details on many programs, a
calendar of classes and events, and ways to get involved. How
about Children's Cabinet social media? We post new information daily,
check us out, and follow us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram,
or LinkedIn. Thank you for your continued support!

Kim Young
Chief Executive Officer

https://www.childrenscabinet.org/
http://www.artofchildhood.org/
http://www.childrenscabinet.org/
https://www.facebook.com/childrenscabinet
https://twitter.com/ChldrnsCabnt
https://www.instagram.com/thechildrenscabinet/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/the-childrens-cabinet


25th Annual Art of Childhood Pop of Silver
Fundraising Gala

The countdown is on! We are a little over 2 weeks away from Art of
Childhood Pop of Silver!

There are only 4 tables left so if you haven't secured your spot, now is
the time!

Purchase A
Table

Choose Your Own Adventure
Online Raffle Ticket Sales End August 11th!

https://childrenscabinet.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/ArtofChildhood2023/TablesandPartnerships/tabid/1350665/Default.aspx


The winner of this year's Scheels raffle will get to choose ONE of these
three amazing packages!

-Water Package
-Travel Package
-$1,500 Scheels Gift Card

Buy raffle tickets online, one for $20 or six for $100!

The winner will be announced at Art of Childhood on August 18th, but
you do not need to be present to win.

Good luck!

Purchase Raffle
Tickets!

Reno Rodeo 50/50 Raffle

https://childrenscabinet.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/ArtofChildhood2023/RaffleSponsoredbyScheels/tabid/1350671/Default.aspx


50/50 Raffle Tickets go on sale online on August 14th! You do not have
to be present at the event to participate or win. Keep an eye on our
social media for the link to purchase tickets coming soon!

Back to School for Students

The new school year is quickly approaching,
with students returning this upcoming
Monday in Clark County, and in Washoe
County a week later. As parents get ready to
send their children back, there is a Back to
School expo in Washoe County scheduled:

WCSD Back to School Expo & Vaccine Event
Saturday, August 12th - 8 a.m. - 12 p.m.

Washoe County Health District Immunization Clinic -  1001 E 9th St,
Bldg B, Reno, NV

More details here.

Thank you, Guild Mortgage!

https://allevents.in/reno/2023-back-to-school-expo-and-vaccine-event/200024972499204


Guild Mortgage generously donated $5,000 and helped us put
together 400 backpacks for youth in the community ! These backpacks
will go to clients who need them for their elementary, middle, and high

school students.
 

We are so thankful!  

Youth Mental Health First Aid Training

The Children's Cabinet is partnering with Girl Scouts of the Sierra
Nevada to offer a Youth Mental Health First Aid (YMHFA) Training on
August 19th from 9am - 3pm.

This class is designed to teach parents, mentors, teachers, coaches,
health and human services workers, and other caring citizens how to
help adolescents (age 12-18) who are experiencing mental health,
addiction, or are in crisis.

Sign up for the one-day training below!

Register

2023 Nevada Business Symposium

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/youth-mental-health-first-aid-tickets-667851962197?aff=oddtdtcreator


Join us at the 2023 Nevada Business Symposium as we examine the
impacts the lack of childcare has on business, our community, and your
bottom line.

Register

Thank you, July donors!

Bank of America Foundation
Employee Giving Campaign  
Andrew Blicharz  
The Laura Brigham and Brian
Beffort Fund 
Children’s Cabinet Stitchers 
Clear Capital 
Jennifer Cunningham 
Sally de Lipkau 
Michael and Tammy Dermody   
Jaime Edson 
Patricia Ekedahl 
Enterprise Holdings Foundation 
Eve Hall  
Bruce Gesheider 
Ashley Gondorcin 
Grand Sierra Resort & Casinos
Care  
Sally Hardwick  

Edgar Manjarrez 
Dixie May 
Lydia & Matthew Meyer  
Microsoft Employees & Matching
Gifts 
Micrometl  
Christopher C. Mulloy, CFP 
Anne Neudorfer, in honor of the
Markow Family: AJ, Crissa, Eli,
and Bennett  
The Estate of James Newberg 
Northern Nevada Endowment
Fund at the Community
Foundation of Northern Nevada 
NOW Health Group 
PLA Beauty, Inc.* 
Q&D Construction* 
Quility  
Lora Robertson 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2023-business-symposium-tickets-505460063657


James Hogue, UPS 
John Ben Snow Memorial Trust 
Elsie Jackson 
Daisy Katzef 
Shannon Keel    
K&K Grimm Family Fund at the
Community Foundation of
Northern Nevada 
KPS3 
Stephanie Kruse 
John Kupersmith 
Nicholas Macholl 

Emily Rodriguez, in honor of
Karen Fischer and Juan Montes 
Cindy Scott  
Scheels  
Gabriel Stinziani Living Trust 
Julia Taylor 
Lorrel Toft  
Tamarack Crossing, LLC 
United Construction Company* 
Christian Young 
Jennifer & Ty Zimmerman 

*Art of Childhood Sponsor!

Donate Today!

Our Mission
Since 1985, The Children's
Cabinet's mission has been
to keep children safe and

families together by providing services and
resources that address unmet needs through
a unique and effective cooperative effort
between the private sector and public
agencies in Nevada.

Learn
More

 ​  ​  ​  ​

The Children's Cabinet Offices:

Main Office - Reno
775-856-6200

Wilbur D. May Youth Center - Reno
775-352-8090

Carson City Office
775-684-0880

Las Vegas Office
702-825-8978

Elko Office
775-738-3808

www.childrenscabinet.org
mail@childrenscabinet.org

http://www.childrenscabinet.org/donate
http://www.childrenscabinet.org
https://www.facebook.com/childrenscabinet
https://twitter.com/ChldrnsCabnt
https://www.linkedin.com/company/the-childrens-cabinet
https://www.instagram.com/thechildrenscabinet/
http://www.childrenscabinet.org
mailto:mail@childrenscabinet.org

